
 

 

 
 
June 21, 2021 
 
 
IWPA Circular No. 6 of 2021-22  
 
 
 
Circular to Members having wind mills in Tamil Nadu 
 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 
 

Sub:  Substation and Transmission Lines Rectification – Proposed memorandum from 
 IWPA to the Government of Tamil Nadu and TANGEDCO/TANTRANSCO 

                     ************ 
 

One among the problems leading to curtailment of wind energy is breakdown and equipment failure at 
substations owned and operated by TANGEDCO/TANTRANSCO.  
 
It is learnt that the Government has indicated its seriousness in rectifying faults in the electrical transmission and 
distribution system. In this context, it is proposed to submit a memorandum from IWPA to the Government as well 
as TANGEDCO/TANTRANSCO. Accordingly, we request members who are facing curtailment on account of 
breakdown and equipment failure to furnish the following information to us on or before June 26, 2021: 
 

Name of 
Member 

 
 

Name of 
Substation 

Power Transformer 
failure to be replaced 

with capacity and 
date of such failure 

Feeder breaker failed 
and to be replaced 

with failed date 

Any other major 
breakdown yet to be 

rectified 

     
     
     
     

 
 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours sincerely,  
For Indian Wind Power Association  
 
(Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian) 
Chairman 


